

Circle City Corvettes Newsletter



October 2018

CREATED FOR THE PROMOTION AND ENJOYMENT OF THE CHEVROLET CORVETTE

President's Comments

Jenny and I had the great pleasure of going to the Corvette Fun Fest in Effingham, Illinois from 20 September to 23 September. It was really a fun event and it was amazing to see how many Corvettes showed up for the event (easily over 1,500). They put on a first class event and the dedication of the Yeager family was truly amazing. We were able to spend some time with Steve and Lucie Grilli, Wes Wong, Kevin McKay, and Damian Zink. Wes gave a truly moving seminar on his experiences as the lead FBI agent at the 911 Twin Towers. I hope that I can get him to give the same presentation at the Beach Caravan on Saturday. You will be really moved by the seminar.

Locally we had a great Club Cruise to Huggin Molly's on 15 September. We had 23 club members and 11 Corvettes (and one Porsche) show up and had a

great trip and meal. Thanks for your support and a special thank you to Bruce for planning another great Club event. We have some great events coming up in October too. We have our monthly meeting on 2 October where we will be going over some other exciting upcoming events. We will have our monthly Corvettes and Coffee on 13 October in Enterprise, a car show supporting the Azalea Parade on 20 October at the Plant in downtown Dothan and our Track Day on 29 October at the track in Bowling Green, KY. I really believe that the best times we have as a Club are these fun get togethers that we have in a relaxed, laid back atmosphere.

It's not too early to start thinking about next year's Beach Caravan. I am looking for some new ideas on what we can do to make the event even more fun.

Save the Wave.

Carl

September 15 – Huggin Molly's

The Club cruised on 15 September to Huggin Molly's in Abbeville for a great lunch together. We all met at the Marathon Gas Station south of Dothan and cruised the back roads to Huggin Molly's. We had 11 Corvettes and 23 Club members join in the fun. Oh yes we did have our favorite Porsche join us with Tommy behind the wheel!! Thanks to Bruce for once again for setting up another great Club event.













The Club participated in the Weevil City Cruisers August Cruise where Barb and Pat Pattberg won the "Car of the Month". Congratulations to Barb and Pat.









Monthly NCM and Corvette News



<u>Corvette Trivia – October 2018</u>

Corvette Trivia – October 2018 - Answers

For Sale

Click here for items and information

Hi Carl, It's Paul from the Toy Store in Largo, Fl. I just bought a one owner, 70k miles, Nassau Blue FRC

This is the first FRC we have had since we sold yours. Let us know if you have someone who might have an interest. I just sent the car to the detail shop so I can have more photos the first of the week. Hope all is well with you and yours.

Best regards, Paul McNeeley









For Sale

Hi Carl,

I would really appreciate it if you could send this out for me. My life is changing and it looks like it is time to let pretty blue go?!

Thanks for your help.

Penny







President: Carl Shea
Vice President: Kelly Walker
Secretary: Barbara Pattberg
NCM Ambassador: Charley Robertson
Treasurer: Jim Robertson
Caravan Coordinator: John Hickman
Event Coordinator: Carl Shea

Event Coordinator: Carl Shea
Member at Large: George Heneveld
Member at Large: Bruce Carter

Webmaster: Janet Johnson